
 

 

Vietnam Veterans of America                 

Chapter 331 

Meeting November 10 , 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The meeting was brought to order by 1st Vice John Telschow at 1pm at Boardman Bypass with the 

Pledge of Allegiance and a moment of silence for POW/MIAs and all those presently serving.  There 

was not a quorum at this meeting. 

 

Treasurers report was given by Lee Meyer 

 

$100 donations were made to the Polk, St Croix and Pierce County Veteran Services Offices for 

Thanksgiving. 

 

A donation was received from Allina Health from their Dollars for Doers program.   Thank You Kyle 

Strege. 

 

VVA has changed their membership dues structure.  All membership dues are now LIFE memberships.  

Anyone who currently has a 3-year membership was automatically changed to a LIFE member.  Any 

renewals from this time forward will be $50 and will become a LIFE membership.  This DOES NOT 

apply to AVVA. 

 

 

 

 

NEXT MEETING – 

➢ December 8, 2018 @ 1pm 

➢ American Legion Post 121 

701 N Main Street 

River Falls, WI 

 

  

 

Respectfully Submitted 

Dave Niederer, Secretary 

 


